Hedgehogs!

Here at Broadmayne First School we are so fortunate to have an
amazing outdoor space with a fairly diverse range of habitat. We
are surrounded by houses and gardens and farm land.

We don’t currently know whether we are lucky enough to have

any hedgehog residents, but we are very excited to now be part of

a new initiative called ‘Hedgehog Friendly Campus’( in association with the British
Hedgehog Preservation Society) and we are now hedgehog ambassadors! This project
started out with Universities and is now working with school sites. Here is a link to a
short video to introduce the scheme: \What is a Hedgehog Friendly Campus?

As part of this programme, the first step is to create a working group of members from
our school community (staff, pupils and family) to work together to make our school
grounds as safe and as inviting as possible to our hedgehog friends. In the coming
months, we will also include our friends and neighbours in Broadmayne (and maybe
beyond!)

Would you like to be involved? We will hold an initial online meeting for anyone
interested to share thoughts and ideas and create our action plan. All help will be
gratefully received.

Please could you let me know if you would be interested in being involved with the
working group by emailing me at: rcrumbleholme@broadmayne.dorset.sch.uk

| look forward to hearing from you,

Rosie Crumbleholme

SCHOOL HEDGEHOG CHAMPION ¢
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